
Sacred Heart Cathedral 
Parish Notices    

25th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 21st Sept. 2025  
  

1. Those who have not registered in the parish kindly register and update your 
monthly church support fund. 

2. We now offer a convenient online giving option via a secure QR Code. For 
electronic offerings or donations to the Church Support Fund, please visit the 
Help Desk after the service for assistance. Thank you for your continued support.   

3. We request all the catechism children to come for 9.00 am English Mass and 
thereafter attend catechism classes at St. Columba’s school. Parents kindly 
encourage your children to attend Catechism classes regularly.   

4. Those who would like to sponsor refreshments for the catechism children may 
kindly contact the Parish Fathers or Help Desk.  

5. Kindly visit the Cathedral website for church notices, Mass schedule, Daily 
reflections etc….(Web: https://sacredheartcathedraldelhi.org/) 

6. Next Sunday, 28th of September 2025 the Society of St Vincent de Paul will be 
celebrating the Feast of St. Vincent de Paul during the 10:15 AM Mass. The 
Society members appeal to you to consider joining the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul, a lay Catholic organization committed to serving the poor and the 
marginalized in our Parish area. If you feel called to live your faith through acts 
of charity and compassion, this is a beautiful opportunity to do so. For more 
information or to express your interest, please meet the members of the SSVP 
after Mass as they are available outside the Church. Let us come together to be 
the hands and heart of Christ to those in need. 

7. This is an important announcement for the children who are receiving the 
sacraments of Holy Communion and confirmation. We have already begun the 
special preparation classes from 20th September every Saturday at 5.00PM. This 
is a compulsory class for the candidates.    

 

 

Fr Francis Swaminathan  
Paris Priest  

https://sacredheartcathedraldelhi.org/

